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In consideration of 

GM616 
Submitting for consideration and confirmation to the Hawai'i Technology 

Development Corporation, Gubernatorial Nominee, SANDRA FUJIYAMA, for a term 
to expire 06-30-2023. 

  
Chair Wakai, Vice Chair Misalucha, and Members of the Committee. 

  

  
I am pleased to have this opportunity to support the confirmation of Ms. Sandra Fujiyama 

to the board of the Hawaii Technology Development Corporation. 

 

I have had the privilege of working with Sandra over the past few years in her prior role at 

the University of Hawai‘i Office of Innovation and Commercialization.  Sandra is 

collaborative and open-minded.  She has a vision for advancing technology in Hawai‘i and 

has worked tirelessly to build alignment within the innovation ecosystem and has always 

included HTDC as a partner in her efforts.  Sandra brings to HTDC strong experience in 

Intellectual Property and ecosystem building.  I look forward to having her leadership on 

the board in the years to come.  Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments and I 

encourage your favorable vote on her behalf. 
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In consideration of 
GM616 

Submitting for consideration and confirmation to the Hawai'i Technology 
Development Corporation, Gubernatorial Nominee, SANDRA FUJIYAMA, for a 

term to expire 06-30-2023. 
  

Chair Wakai, Vice Chair Misalucha, and Members of the Committee. 
  

  
I am pleased to have this opportunity to support the confirmation of Ms. Sandra 

Fujiyama to the board of the Hawaii Technology Development Corporation. 

 

I have had the privilege of working with Sandra over the past three years as the 

Innovation and Business Development Officer for the University of Hawai’i Office of 

Innovation and Commercialization, and in her new position as the Executive Director of 

the Shidler School of Business PACE Program.  Sandra is awesome to work with and is 

a great resource for supporting Hawaii’s Innovation and entrepreneur sector in tech and 

manufacturing.  She is always looking for ways to collaborate and creating new 

partnerships to leverage resources to support Hawaii’s businesses.  Sandra will be a 

great asset as a Board Member for HTDC.  I appreciate this opportunity to provide my 

testimony in support of GM616.  Thank you, and I encourage your favorable vote on her 

behalf. 
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